
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Grant and team, 

I want to take the opportunity to thank you for helping us complete another projects here at 

Butternut Mountain Farm. Each project has its challenges and surprises and at each corner, wall, ceiling, 

or roof you were there to help us determine what our options were and then once we had made a 

decision take action to complete the task little or large.  

 Looking back now, we had an idea of what the space would look like, but with your team the 

space turned out better than what I imagined. Our team now really enjoys working in the new space. 

We look forward to working with you on our next project. 

Thanks Again, 

Ira Marvin 


